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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending: Friday 12th November 2021 
 
This week we have said goodbye to Mr Finn, a much-loved member of staff, who has been at 
Bromstone for many, many years. Mr Finn is off to enjoy his retirement now and we wish him lots 
of luck and happiness! 
 
The children are enjoying their new topics as the term gets going; year 6 are studying World War 
2, year 5 are learning about the solar system, year 4 are making potions, year 3 are exploring 
volcanoes, year 2 are learning about Grace Darling, year 1 have been busy writing letters to Tim 
Peake and year R are looking at the story book, The Enormous Turnip. 
 
 
Sports: Our year 5/6 netball team had a wonderful time on Saturday morning at a Thanet Passport 
Tournament. It is the first time the team have played together and they had the best time (including 
the parents and the teachers!). The team were placed 5th out of 8 teams and are now looking 
forward to the next Tournament. There was a wonderful achievement during the tournament for 
Joseph, who was awarded “Player of the Tournament”. This means he was picked as the best 
player out of over 50 children. Well done to Joseph, what a fantastic achievement! 
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This week our year 3/4 football team played in a football festival organised by Thanet Passport. 
The boys won 2 matches, drew 1 and lost 1. Well done to Ian, Theo, Mason, Harrison, Oli, Ellis 
and Jack. 
 
A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evenings will be held on the 16th and 17th November. We are looking forward to 
welcoming you back in to school to meet your children’s teachers. School will finish at 2.30pm 
on Tuesday of this week. This will be from the usual gates. We would be grateful if you could 
bring a face covering to wear during your appointment, as some of our teachers may be wearing 
theirs. 
 
Dinner menu for term 2 
This is link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 1. Please follow this link and scroll 
down the page to find the dinner menus. 
Key Information | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 
 
Cold Weather 
Please can you ensure that your child is wearing a coat to school and a full tracksuit (navy blue or 
black) on their PE days as well as a coat. Depending on which sport is being delivered in PE 
lessons, children may also wear gloves and a hat, without any strings; this is advisable when the 
wind and weather is so cold. Children in Key Stage 2 also need football boots. 
 
Gate notices 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/key-information/
mailto:hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk

